Re: Freedom of Information Act 
Your request for information has now been considered.
You asked for a copy of the report that was carried out on the Market Supplement exercise by independent consultants and the brief that they were given. In addition, can I also request a copy of the report of all posts that were awarded MS and at what quartile they were awarded the MS:  low, medium or high and the gender of each post.
The report and specific data which was provided to us by Celre is exempt from release under s43 – commercial interests. This is because Celre have spent a lot of time and money putting together this data to provide to local authorities for use in such exercises. Please find attached some information that we feel that we can release to you which may be of interest relating to Celre however. We also attach the information you requested relating to the list of posts which were awarded Market Supplements.

If you are unhappy with this response or should have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number quoting your personal case reference number. Please write to: 

Head of Information Governance 
Information and Support 
Leicester City Council 
FREEPOST (LE985/33) 
New Walk Centre 
LEICESTER LE1 6ZG 
e-mail: foia@leicester.gov.uk 

Your request for internal review should be submitted to the above address within 40 (forty) working days of receipt by you of this response if you are unhappy with this response. Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the Council’s absolute discretion. 

You can also complain to the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

Please be aware that the Information Commissioner does not normally consider appeals or complaints until the internal appeals and complaints processes of the public authority which is answering the request have been exhausted. You are therefore advised to complain or appeal to Head of Information Governance before contacting the Commissioner.
Yours sincerely

Lynn Wyeth
Head of Information Governance[image: image1][image: image2][image: image3][image: image4][image: image5][image: image6]
